
  

 
           

Date: December 30, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window.  
 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to the provisions of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 read with Company’s Insider Trading Regulation Code, the 
trading window for the purpose of dealing in the securities of the Company shall remain closed from January 1, 
2022 upto 48 hours after the declaration of the Un-audited Financial Results of the Company, for the quarter 
and nine months ended December 31, 2021.  
 
The date of meeting of the Board of Directors, to approve the Un-audited Financial Results of the Company for 
the quarter and nine months ended December 31, 2021, will be informed in due course.  
 
Accordingly all connected/ designated persons and their relatives are advised not to trade in the securities of 
the Company during the aforesaid period of closure of trading window.  
 
We request you to kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you,  
Yours Faithfully, 
For ACRYSIL LIMITED  
 
 
 
Neha Poddar 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Factory & Head Quarter: 

Bhavnagar-Rajkot Highway, 

Navagam, Vartej-364 060 (INDIA) 

Ph :+91-278-2540218, 2540893 

Fax : +91-278-2540558 
Visit us on: www.carysil.com 

Regd. Office: 
B-307, Citi Point, 3rd Floor, 
J.B. Nagar, Andheri Kurla Road, 
Andheri (East)Mumbai-400 059 
Ph: +91-22-4015 7817 I 7818 I 7819 
Fax: +91-22-2825 8052 
CIN: L26914MH1987PLC042283 

Branch Office: 
B-30, 
Okhla Industrial Area, phase-1, 
New Delhi- 110020 (INDIA) 
Ph.: +91-11-40524889 

 To, To, 
 BSE Limited National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
 Department of Corporate Services  Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1  
 Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 'G' Block,  Bandra – Kurla Complex 
 Dalal Street,  Bandra East,  
 Mumbai - 400 001  Mumbai - 400 051 
 Scrip Code: 524091 Trading Symbol: ACRYSIL 
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